DM 1H-00%

Burlington, MA 01803

Mint Energy, LLC
M i n t 3 One Rounder Way, Suite 220

™

April 21, 2014

Debra Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DM 14-008, Submission of Mint Energy, LLC’s Original Letter of Credit

Dear Director Howland,

Mint Energy, LLC (“Mint Energy”), hereby submits its Original Letter of Credit with The New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“The Commission™).

On March 26, 2014, Mint Energy requested that The Commission waive Puc 2003.03(5)(a),
which requires that all Competitive Electric Power Supplier (“CEPS”) applicants provide
financial security with a minimum term of five years and 150 days.

On April 11, 2014, The Commission Staff issued a Memo, recommending that the Commission
approve Mint Energy’s request for a waiver, with the conditions that Mint Energy provide the
Original Letter of Credit to The Commission, and that the term of Mint Energy’s CEPS
registration be contingent on the term of its financial security.

Enclosed, please find Mint Energy’s Original Letter of Credit with a one-year term beginning
April 17, 2014 and ending April 16, 2015, along with two additional hard copies. A PDF version
of the Original Letter of Credit has been emailed to the following address:
executive.director@puc.nh.gov

If Staff has any questions, please contact me directly at 781-229-6468 ext. 308 or by email at
acvitkovic@mintenergy.net

Sincerely,
/S/

Anna Cvitkovic
Regulatory, Compliance & Legal Specialist



